
SUNY SIDE UP - Nov. 11, 19~1 - 6 p.m. 

The music is "Sunny Side Up"; the name of the program: 

SUNY Side Up. 

Hi, everybody. This is Al Oickle. I'm with the 

University News Services at the State University of New 
here 

Yor at Stony Brook. Last week, in this series of broadcasts, 

I introduced our WUSB · &t~ ners to Joyce Bichler, a 1975 
_ ........ t _h SJ 
an author of the new book, DES Daughter, 

and to Dr. an' r~A assistant professor in t /he 

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology at Stony Brook and 

director of the DES Screening Program at the University 

Hospital. 

Tonight, they are with us again. Dr. Mann is in the 

studio with me and Joyce Bichler is at her home in 

Minnesota, and participating by telephone. They are 

here for the next 28 minutes to take your telephone calls 

on the subject of women's health issues and especially on 

DES. The telephone number here is 246-7901. The rules 

for calling in are simple. First, of course, you must cal l 

us. We can't call you. The telephone number again: 246-7901. 

Second, you need not identify yourself on the air when you 

ask a question of Ms. Bichler or Dr. Mann. We ask that you 

observe the usua etiquette and good taste ... and 

also that you turn down the volume on your radio set when 

your call is put on the air. T. e number is 246-7901. Your 

phone calls are invited. The subject: women's health issues, 

and especially DES. 
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Joyce, are you hearing us OK out there in Minnesota? 

Okay, while we wait for our first call, perhaps Dr. Mann 

will give our listeners a quick background briefing on 

DES. DES stands for di-ethyl-stil-BES-trol. What is that, 

Doctor Mann? 

INTERVIEW DR. MANN AND JOYCE BICHLER 

,:00 
WRAPUP 

We're running out of time for this evening. Thanks to 

Dr. Mann of the University Hospital and the Department of 

Obstetrics and Gynecililogy, here at the WUSB studio, and to 

Joyce Bichler, connected to us by telephone in St. Louis 

park,~inn. 
Next week, we will be broadcasting SUNY Side Up live, 

once again. And, again, we will be welcoming your telephone 

calls. The subject next week will be the programs you hear 

on WUSB. We'd like to know what you like, and don't like, and 

to get any suggestions YO~ have. Our guests will be Norman 

Prusslin, the station's general manager, and Ewic Corley, 

the program director. following week, Nov. 25, we 

will hea from the Long Island Brass Guild quintet ... 

including some of their music. I hope you will be around 

progra ') here at Stony Brook. Until 

next week, then, this is Al Oickle. So lliong, everybody. 


